Spanish Club

Spanish Club is open for September re-bookings. All current pupils will have a place for the
new term.

Any new pupils are very welcome and can register with Kathryn on 07794 124288.
Fun games, songs and stories in Spanish.

Tuesday lunchtimes.

Limited places.

First come, first served.
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